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WARRNAMBOOL RESULTS

Juniors
1st - March, Clubs, Aesthetic and Folk Dance
2nd - Freearm, Rods and Stage Presentation

Inters
1st - Clubs, Freearm, Rods, Aesthetic, Folk Dance, Song and Dance, Spec.
2nd - March
HM - Freearm and Rods (Team 2)

Congratulations girls – keep up the good work.

FATHERS DAY RAFFLE

Please remember to bring a gift to add to our hamper and sell as many tickets as you can. The raffle will be drawn 
Thursday night, 3rd September. 

MONEY

Please remember that we are a non-profit club. At the moment a lot of money has been paid out for materials, sequins 
etc. and we need to get some money back in as soon as possible to pay some outstanding accounts. Please pay some 
money on your costume account if you can.

SOUP

If anyone can make up a quantity of soup to sell at our Geelong Comps. Would you please see Anthea.

GEELONG COMPS

The roster will be up very soon for helpers at our Geelong Comps. We would like every family to do at least a couple 
of hours duty over the weekend. Please see your Duty Mum to arrange your time.

We would also like every family to provide a plate of slice or cake for sale at the comps. We would like this delivered 
to the comps on Saturday or Sunday. Please don’t forget as this is where we make our profit.

LEVELS

There will be a Levels exam in Melbourne for Test 1 to Prep. 3 in late November or early December. If anyone needs 
Levels for solos next year or would like to do them this year please see Maree, Donna or Rhonda as soon as possible. 
If there is no urgency, there will be an exam in Geelong in May next year.

THANK-YOU
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A big thank you to the following people. Without them a lot of props would not be available at all and I think 
everyone would agree that they look great on stage and "make" the item.

l CAROLYN COOGAN – for designing and cutting out the Junior pirate ship. 
l EDNA SWEETTEN (and JARETH) – for painting the wonderful pictures on the pirate ship, the teepees and 

the Sub-Jnr. bath. 
l GRANT HEPBURN – for making the bath 
l ROB GEORGE – for repairing and re-enforcing the Inter silver chairs (which the Inters are now happy to 

stand on). 

SEQUINS

Another reminder to please return any unused sequins and seedbeads etc. All these small amounts add up, so please 
bring them back.

COSTUMES

If you have any old song and dance, spec. or stage pres. Costumes that you no longer want please return them to the 
Club. We do hire out quite a few costumes and where there were quite a few the same it would be nice to have a "set" 
to hire out.

INTERNET

Please remember that we are now on the Internet. We had an email this week from an Inter from the Deanne 
Calisthenics club in the ACT wishing us luck at the comps. So other people ARE reading about us.

NEXT MEETING

Next meeting is Thursday 17th September at 7.30pm.

POLO SHIRTS

Please remember that white polo shirts are now a part of our Club uniform. It looks so nice at a comp. To see the girls 
in their tracksuits – neat and tidy.

COMPETITION ETIQUETTE

Please read the sheet on CVI competition etiquette. This is important and it applies to ALL comps., not just CVI.

DIARY - see diary


